
 

 

YEAR 11 2026 SUBJECT SELECTION 

 
Dear Year 10 students, parents and carers, 

Glenwood High School's curriculum structure is designed to align with student interests and aspirations 
while ensuring compliance with NESA requirements. Our Stage 6 subject selection process allows us to 
offer a diverse range of subjects tailored to the needs of our student body. 

We follow a structured approach to support students in making informed decisions about their future studies. 
The first step involves collecting subject preferences, which helps us determine the subjects to offer and 
allocate resources effectively. It is crucial for both students and parents to understand the processes 
involved in successfully completing Stage 6 studies, including the importance of the student's skill 
development, interests, aspirations, and future study and career goals. Selecting subject preferences marks 
the beginning of this collaborative journey. 

Several events are planned to ensure you and your child can make the most informed decisions about 
subject preferences for Year 11: 

 
Term 2 Week 6 
All Year 10 students engage in Work Experience. 
 
Term 2 Weeks 7/8 
Subject selection presentations and facilities tour for students by faculty staff during lesson times. 
Students will be able to ask questions about the variety of subjects on offer, and have exposure to some 
of the new and/or renovated facilities they may not have had the opportunity to experience yet; for 
example, our new commercial kitchens. They are also encouraged to speak with their class teachers and 
older students who are studying the Stage 6 curriculum for further advice. The Subject Selection booklet 
will also be published on our school website. 
 
Term 2 Week 9, Tuesday 24 June 
Parent Information Night for Year 10 into 11, commencing at 6pm in school hall.  
 
Term 2, Week 9 
An email will be sent to students containing the access code to enter subject preferences. Students must 
print a copy of their subject confirmation form once submitted, signed by both parent and student. This must 
be returned to the front office by Friday 1 August. 

Term 2 Week 10 
Year 10 Academic Reports are published for parents. Reports can be used to identify student strengths and 
areas for development, in order to inform their subject preferences.  

Term 3 Week 2, Friday 1 August 
Students subject preference survey closes. All confirmation forms should be submitted to front office by 
3pm. 
 



 
 

 

Term 3 Week 9, Friday 19 September 
All students are required to attend a Career Pathways interview at school. The interview will also serve to 
ensure subject preferences align with student strengths, NESA requirements, and career aspirations. 
These interviews, conducted by the school executive team, are designed to facilitate student requests and 
ensure they have chosen the best possible options to suit their individual needs and future endeavors. 
During the interview, students will confirm their patterns of study and subject selections and will have the 
opportunity to make alterations to their subjects, pending availability. More information regarding the 
subject interviews will be provided closer to the date. 
 
Late Term 4 
Final confirmation of subjects for Year 11 is issued to students and parents. 
 

This process plays a vital role in helping us shape the range of subjects and the number of classes we 
can offer to best meet the needs and interests of our students. We encourage students to approach their 
subject selections thoughtfully and sincerely, as their choices contribute directly to building a strong and 
engaging academic program. To support this, there will be several opportunities for students to ask 
questions and seek guidance throughout the process. 
 
We look forward to working together to create a rewarding and meaningful learning experience for every 
student. 

 
Kind regards, 

 

 

Ms Rachael Powter 
Deputy Principal (Acting) 
26 May 2025 
 

 

 

 


